
  

 LEGAL NOTICE 
 PUBLIC HEARING 
 REHOBOTH CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 In accordance with Chapter 131, Section 40, of the Massachusetts General Laws, as amended, a  
 Public Hearing will be held on September 14, 2021 at 7:00 pm at the Town Office Building, 148R  
 Peck Street, on the following petition: 

 John Ferreira, for a Notice of Intent, for construction of a residential subdivision roadway with  
 restoration at south of 155 Perryville Road, Map/Parcel 51, 45/51,45 

 Robert Materne, Chairman 
 Rehoboth Conservation Commission 


